

PATRICIA GOODBRAND

Head Teacher

Speyside High School Mary Avenue, Aberlour AB38 9QU Tel 01340 871522

moray

Email admin.speysidehigh@moray-edunet.gov.uk Website www.speysidehighschool.net

Our Ref: PG/FMM Date: 13 April 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

I hope this letter finds you and your families well. I hope that you are all managing to keep yourselves and your families safe and well.

I am writing to welcome you all back to Term 4 at Speyside High School. This is a very different welcome back than usual and one that I hope finds you all coping and finding new ways of living together.

I want to assure you that all of Speyside High School community including myself and the Senior Leadership Team are here to provide support and help to everyone. Please do not hesitate to contact us via email if you have any queries or worries – someone will get back to you as soon as possible.

Everyone at Speyside High School is committed to ensuring the Health, Wellbeing and education of your young people. To support this, teachers continue to develop online resources, which I am sure will be engaging and enjoyable. We are also working to develop appropriate resources for those who may find accessing on line activities more difficult.

It is important that you and your family find the level of engagement and completion of the activities that is right for you – we recognise the unprecedented circumstances we are in and unexpected experiences you may well be having.

Please do not become overburdened or stressed about the amount of work your young person is completing – everyone's needs and ability to engage in the work is very different.

Pastoral and Additional Support is as ever available. If you have any concerns email your guidance teacher or Year Head or Support for Learning department.

Kind Regards and take care

Mrs P Goodbrand Head Teacher













